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Notification of a Planning Meeting 
 

Dalham Parish Council will be holding a planning meeting on Thursday 28th June 2018 at 
7p.m. in Dalham Village Hall to discuss the following planning applications: 
 
a) DC/18/1008/HH - Lilac Cottage, Lidgate Road, Ousden - (i) two storey side and rear 

extension (following partial demolition of the existing single storey side and rear 
extension) and (ii) 1 garden shed/wood store 

 
b) DC/18/1178/TCA - Sound Ground, 2 Lidgate Road, Dalham - Fell 1 sycamore and 1 

poplar 
 
 

If you would like to talk to the Council about this application, you are welcome to come 
along and speak to the councillors at the start of the meeting.  You are welcome to stay and 
observe the rest of the meeting if you wish but will not be able to address the Council. 
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